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Lakewalk Trail Extension Public Meeting is December 17
 
[Duluth, MN] - The public is invited to attend a City of Duluth community meeting to hear an update
on a trail feasibility study for the construction of the Lakewalk Extension in the Beacon
Pointe/Ledges Neighborhood from 20th Avenue East to 26th Avenue East. The purpose of the
meeting is to gather public input and share information on the trail’s feasibility and potential
landscape enhancements.
 
The public meeting will take place on:
Thursday, December 17, 2015
5:00-6:30 pm
Duluth City Hall – Room 303
411 West First Street
 
The current study’s primary focus is on the legality and engineering feasibility, and will include
associated costs. This information will be used as a decision making tool for future trail planning
by the City of Duluth. For additional information and to view a copy of the report completed in
January 2015, visit http://www.duluthmn.gov/city-council/lakewalk-task-force/
 
We encourage the public to attend the meeting and provide input on the project. Anyone unable to
attend this meeting can email comments to Hank Martinsen, Project Services Supervisor, at
hmartinsen@duluthmn.gov or mail comments to Duluth Parks and Recreation Division, 411 West
First Street, Duluth, MN 55802.
 
To keep up-to-date on City of Duluth projects, including announcements of public meetings, sign
up through the City of Duluth website and follow the “I want to subscribe” icon on the home page.
http://www.duluthmn.gov/
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